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Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees Recognize a Parent Volunteer 

Houston, Texas: During the May Board of Trustees meeting, Galena Park ISD (GPISD) 
recognized Elena Rodriguez for being an exceptional volunteer at Cloverleaf Elementary School.

Mrs. Rodriguez has served as a volunteer at Cloverleaf Elementary for 11 years and currently 
has one child enrolled in GPISD. Although her child is now in middle school, she continues to 
demonstrates her dedication to Cloverleaf Elementary and its community. This year, she has 
completed over 360 volunteer hours on tasks such as laminating, cutting, decorating bulletin 
boards, cooking for countless events and assisting the school counselor with various tasks.

“Mrs. Rodriguez serves humbly without expecting anything in return and always has a positive 
attitude and smile,” Ms. Garcia, Cloverleaf Elementary counselor, said.

Mrs. Rodriguez’s time and efforts in support of Cloverleaf Elementary School are very much 
appreciated and valued.
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Pictured: Mrs. Adrian Stephens, GPISD Board Trustee; Elena Rodriguez, 
Cloverleaf Elementary volunteer; Mr. Lee Brown, Cloverleaf Elementary 
Principal; and Dr. Angi Williams, Superintendent of Schools
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